
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 

Meet second Wednesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Council Chair   Mike O’Donnell  764-4834 

Recording Secretary Ingrid Sivorot  764-2759 

Finance Committee Kevin Schmidt              778-755-1317 

Director of Evangelization Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Maintenance  Gino Servedio  764-3182 

CWL Rep.  Linda Servedio  764-3182 

SSVP Rep.  Walter Lever  764-7121 

K. of C. Rep.  Stefan Farrow  448-0905 

Dev. & Peace Rep.  Keith Germaine  764-2942  

Security Patrol   Frank Richter  764-3640 

Members  Bernie Schneider  860-8381 

   Richard Bryant  768-8778 

MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Christine Kishor 863-1982 

Eucharistic Ministers . . . .Murdo & Alanet MacKinnon 717-1993  

Guardians of God’s Creation . . Alda Berneaud-daRosa 764-7224 

Home Visits for shut-ins . . . . . . . . . . . . Richard Burke 712-9493 

Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .Ethel Robidoux 860-2101 

Liturgy Committee . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ingrid Sivorot 764-2759 

Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Keith Germaine 764-2942 

Religious Education . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

R.C.I.A.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor  863-4296 

Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Flo Pasutto 764-8716 

Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Richter 764-3640 

Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio 764-3182 

Youth . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Andie Kouwenhoven 863-3347 

Young Adult/Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Kevin Kishor 863-4296 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS INFO. 

S.C.G. School Board Reps. Rob Sali  764-8384 

    Kim Macaulay 764-2924 

Immaculata  High        Principal—John Campbell 762-2730 

St. Joseph Elementary Principal—Andrew Wallace 763-3371 

Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools  448-2725 

 Fax: 1-866-964-3858  www.kelownacatholic.org 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 

Meet second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

President: Aida McLarty . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 778-478-3380  

Membership inquiries—Benita Spencer  - 868-8608 
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .860-4393 

CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . 491-1088 

CURSILLO  . . . . . .  . . . . . . John or Gail Schlosser. . . .764-7007 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . .Keith Germaine . . . 764-2942 

DIOCESE—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-2725 

ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . 764-4333 

FRIENDS IN FAITH (SINGLES MINISTRY)  

Kolleen O’Shea . . . 469-0679   or  Carol Stamer . . . . . 575-6728 
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . 878-7603 

KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .862-8202 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 

Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   

Grand Knight: Stefan Farrow. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .448-0905 

Last Sunday of each month—Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses 
FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 

Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Gino Servedio. . .764-3182 
K of C INSURANCE Field Agent. . .Christopher Brown  - 778-754-0591 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 

If you have friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, 

as we pray daily for each one of them by name. 
Betty - 868-9151 Email: heinzk@shaw.ca   or  Alice - 860-3541 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .763-2112 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .762-2273 
SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER  Rolf—769-6861 or Alice—860-3541  

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL 

Meet second and fourth Wednesday at 9:00 am. . . . . . 860-2536 

Last Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

 

Pastor:  Pat Monette 
Phone: 778-478-6288 

3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Office Manager:  Marilee O’Donnell 

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776   Fax: (250) 860-0542 

       Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

 Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 

January 22,  2012 -  3rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

The kingdom of God has come.  Repent, and believe in 
the good news. 

      Mark 1 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 8:30am 

Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm 

Praise & Worship at 6:45 pm 

Every 1st Friday evening . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00pm 

Followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 10:00pm 
 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 

Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 

ALSO BY APPOINTMENT 
 

BAPTISMS—During Sunday Masses.  Contact pastor.   

Phone 2 weeks in advance. 
 

MARRIAGE—6 month notice required by the Diocese.   

Contact Pastor. 

 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Please register by filling out the yellow cards found on the ledge in the 

foyer and placing them in the collection basket.  If you would like 

envelopes please check the box on the reverse.  Envelopes will be 

assigned and placed on the ledge in the foyer for pick up.  The label 

on the envelopes will have your name on it, the number identifies you 

and a tax receipt will be sent to you at the address you registered with. 

You may also register on-line @ www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you 

can also sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week 

CONTACT NUMBERS 



PARKING LOT SECURITY SCHEDULE 5:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

Saturday, Jan. 28th 

 

Sunday,   Jan. 29th 

  

  

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

 

   

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

   

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

If you are confined to your home, in a care home  or 

know of someone who is & would like   

the Eucharist—or just a visit,  

please call the office  at  250 860-6776 or  

Richard Burke  250 712-9493. 

READERS 

  

 

EUCHARIST 

  

  

  

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

10:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

READERS 

 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

  

 

 

 

USHERS 

 

 

 

Dale Metlewsky 

Frank Richter 

Yolanta LaSalle 

Tom Schmidt 

 

Gudrun Cobham 

Fran Hooker 

 

Karen Krout [L] 

Bert Wolf 

Irene Claggett 

Bonnie Cunningham 

Marj Lockhart 

 

John Polman 

Lanier McSweyn 

Loretta O’Brien 

Mike Dagenais 

Torrie Fonda 

Walter Schredl 

 

Rita Clarke [L] 

Alda Berneaud-daRosa 

Alanet & Murdo MacKinnon 

Jason Routley 

 

 

Norman Langill 

Rob Grifone 

Ron Beahun 

Walter Schredl 

Linda Mack 

Loraine Farrow 

 

Bob & Milly Weber [L] 

Kevin Schmidt 

Ed Rollheiser 

Effie Shalagan 

 

Tony Ackerman 

Gino Servedio 

Guy Douville 

James Atzesberger 

8:30 am MASS NEXT WEEK 

7:00 pm MASS NEXT WEEK 

SPANISH MASS—Mass will be celebrated in Spanish 

at 3:30 p.m.  on the 4th  Sunday of the month at  

St. Theresa’s, Rutland. 

Please remember: 
 

OUR CHURCH IS A 

SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,   
after-shave or heavily scented  

personal care products 

Joe & Lindsey S. 

 

Pam, Steve & Patti 

 

Michelle & Michael 

 

Monday Jan. 23 8:30 am Souls in Purgatory 

Tuesday  Jan. 24 8:30 am John & Anna Fedak  

Wednesday  Jan. 25 8:30 am Theresa Mendel   

Thursday Jan. 26 8:30 am Int. Keating & Landry Fam. 

Friday Jan. 27 8:30 am Peter Olinger  

Saturday  Jan. 28 5:00 pm Terry Sterbling  

 

 

Jan. 29 

8:30 am Amedeo Russo   

 

Sunday  10:30 am John Clarke  

7:00 pm Parishioners of  

St. Charles Garnier 

5:00 p.m. 

8:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2012 YTD 2011 YTD 

 

Collections   $  22,172 $  23,458 

Building Fund  $    1,648 $    1,781 

 

FILIPINO MASS—will be held the first Sunday of the month 

at St Pius X Church starting at 5:30 pm.  The mass is followed 

by a pot luck dinner. 

READERS 

 

EUCHARIST 

 

USHERS 

 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 

1st Reading: Deuteronomy 18:15-20 

2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 7:32-35 

Gospel: Mark 1:21-28 



PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH 

Our Pilgrimage of Faith Appeal is as follows:  To date 176 pa-

rishioners have contributed a total of $60,095.00 for an average 

gift of $341.45.  This is 100% of our Diocesan Goal and 56.3% 

of our Parish Goal and 75.1% of our overall goal.  We thank all 

who have contributed to date and encourage all parishioners to 

participate in this program which is vital to our Diocese and 

Parish.   If you did not receive your package, please pick one up 

from the ledge in the foyer of the Church. 

SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER FUNDRAISING DINNER 

Seton House of Prayer Fundraising Dinner—Silent Auction and 

Entertainment Evening will be held on Friday, February 17 at Im-

maculate Conception Hall.  Tickets are available at Immaculate Con-

ception Parish Office, St. Charles Garnier Parish Office, Loaves and 

Fishes Bookstore or by phoning Donna at 250-763-3435.  Tickets are 

$25 each. 

MARRIAGE & BAPTISMAL MINISTRY 

We are inviting Couples who feel called to help prepare others for the 

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage to express their interest in being on 

Team.  Please contact Kevin & Christine by Sunday Dec. 18th so that 

we have some time to discern and arrange for interviews/meetings over 

the Christmas Season in planning for the new-year. Couples wishing to 

be on Team need to meet the following criteria: 

-Practicing our faith 

-Members of our community 

-Have at least a few years of experience either in Marriage and or  

Parenting 

-Will diligently adhere to Abuse Prevention/Volunteer Screening Poli-

cies 

We look forward to building 2 more vital ministries within our Parish 

Family with you! Email: kishorkevin6@gmail.com 

Phone: 250-863-4296 

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

Mass at Big White will begin on Sunday, December 18th and 

conclude on Sunday, March 25, 2012.  Mass will be at 3:30 pm 

in the Schumann House, a large stone house across from the 

gondolas and the main ticket office. 

On the weekend of February 3—5 there will be a Vocation Live

-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood or the 

consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King, Mission, 

BC.  For more information call 604-826-8715. 
ALTAR SERVERS COORDINATORS 

We are in need of a couple of adults to help coordinate our  

Altar Servers.  Preferably, at least one parent who is associated 

with our Catholic Schools.  Please consider this very important 

ministry and contact Kevin ASAP if you are interested in more 

details. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BURSARY 

Available to members of our parish graduating from Grade 

12 this June who will be attending post secondary educa-

tion next fall.  Information and application forms are avail-

able in the church foyer, Immaculata Regional High 

School, or online at www.StCharlesKoC.com.   All eligible 

students are encouraged to apply. 

ATTENTION ALL DADS! 

Did you know that the Knights of Columbus has a website dedi-

cated to DAD?  Check it out www.FathersForGood.org for lots 

of great family resources to help dad and even Granddads im-

prove their relationships with God, their Spouse and especially 

their children.  For more information talk to a member of the 

Knights in our Parish. 

CWL NEWS 

Please note that the  CWL Membership Drive will 

continue during the month of January.  CWL mem-

bers will be in the Welcoming Area after all Masses.  

Membership fee is $30.00. 

IMPORTANT TIME CHANGE! 

Starting in February please be advised that the next General 

Meeting will be held at 9:30 am in the Pastoral Centre. 

CURSILLO 

FRIENDS IN FAITH OPEN HOUSE 

Friends in Faith Catholic Singles Group invites you to our 

Open House on February 12, 2012 in the meeting room at the 

new Catholic Pastoral Centre,  3665 Benvoulin Rd.  from 2pm-

4pm. Find out what our Catholic Singles Group is all about.  

Refreshments will be provided. Bring a friend and come spend 

a pleasant afternoon meeting other Catholic singles. Contact 

Kolleen 250-469-0679 or Carol 250-575-0728.  

     
“Our lives wouldn’t have been the same without this healing 
retreat.  We feel that the retreat has put us down the path of 
healing and our relationship with God has been renewed,  
revived and rejuvenated!” 
 

 - Couple’s testimony after a Rachel’s  Vineyard Retreat™ 
 

      Come on a retreat and experience a renewed relationship 
with Our Lord and receive His healing mercy and love.  

 

Abortion AfterCare-Healing    
250-762-2273  rv.kelowna@hotmail.com 

 

There are four options for dismissal at Mass in the new translation.  

Two of which are: 

 “Go and announce the Gospel of the Lord.” 

 “Go in peace, glorifying the Lord by your life.” 

These are challenging statements.  These are counter culture state-

ments.  How can we as Christians announce the Gospel of the Lord?  

The easiest way is to live the Gospel where we live, work and play; to 

be like Jesus in our environment, our culture.  This is possible!  The 

Cursillos in Christianity can show how.  The Diocese of Nelson Cur-

sillo Movement is holding Cursillo weekends in March 2012.  The 

dates are: Women’s—Mar. 8—11, Men's—Mar. 15—18.  For more 

info contact Pete 250-764-7615 or Gail 250-764-7007. 

mailto:kishorkevin6@gmail.com


ABORTION LOSS & UNRESOLVED GRIEF 

Our final 3 sessions on the Psychological and Spiritual impact 

of abortion will take place Thursday evenings:  

Jan. 12, “Rachel’s Vineyard Overview”,  

Jan. 19, “Healing for the Abortionist”,  

Jan. 26, “Parish—Place for Healing” as well as “Silent No 

More”.   

7-9 pm at St. Charles Garnier Parish.   

See poster on the bulletin board.   

For info. Elaine 250-768-4045 or Sue 778-478-0049. 

A BIBLICAL WALK THROUGH THE MASS 

Come, understand and appreciate the beauty, meaning and 

scriptural foundation of the new Mass.  You are invited to par-

ticipate in a six week DVD and study group presentation of    

“A Biblical Walk through the Mass” by Edward Sri of Ascen-

sion Press Sunday Jan 15—Feb 19 2:00 pm—4:00 pm at St. 

Pius X Parish Hall.  Cost is $22 for course materials.  This 

course will be facilitated by Robert Pounder.  Pre-register by 

call the St. Pius X Parish Office at 250-762-2587.  If you are 

not able to attend the first introductory session please feel wel-

come to join us for the rest. 

INTERNATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 

PEOPLE WHO ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND THIS CONGRESS 

SHOULD NOW ATTEND TO THE MATTER OF REGISTRATION 

AND ACCOMODATION.   THE CONGRESS WILL TAKE PLACE 

IN DUBLIN, IRELAND FROM JUNE 10TH TO THE 17TH AND 

OFFERS TALKS, EXPERIENCES AND RELIGIOUS CEREMO-

NIES CENTERED ON THE GIFT OF CHRIST; LOVING US AND 

UNITING US IN THE HOLY EUCHARIST. 

ALL DETAILS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE CONGRESS WEB-

SITE: www.iec2012.ie. 

BECAUSE THIS EXPERIENCE WILL BE EDUCATIONAL AND 

FAITH ENRICHING FOR THOSE WILL ATTEND FROM OUR 

DIOCESE, THE PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH WILL OFFER SOME 

ASSISTANCE TOWARDS EXPENSES.  ALSO PARISH COUN-

CILS COULD ENCOURAGE AND SUPPORT PEOPLE ATTEND-

ING THE CONGRESS. FR. CLARKE  

CALLING ALL ARTISTS! 

CALLING ALL ARTISTS! Holy Spirit Parish will be hosting 

a Art Show and Sale of original paintings on Saturday, Febru-

ary 25th, 2012 entitled "Warm Hearts & Open Arms". This 

will be a juried art show open to artists who are currently pa-

rishioners from Roman Catholic parishes in the Kelowna, West-

bank and Winfield areas.  

If you are an artist and would like to participate in our Art 

Show, or for information on the criteria required, please contact 

Maryanne at the parish office 250-765-1327, or email: holy-

spirit@shawbiz.ca. by Friday, Jan. 27th.  

Please note: participating artists must be current parishioners 

within our Deanery. 

CATHOLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION BURSARY 

The board of directors of the Catholic Health Association of BC is 

pleased to announce that is will grant two bursaries in 2012 — each in 

the amount of $250 — to graduating students who are enrolled in a 

Catholic secondary school or who are a member of a BC or Yukon 

parish and enrolled in a public secondary school or who are home-

schooled. 

Interested students are invited to submit a 500 word essay to the Asso-

ciation by March 9th, 2012, that demonstrates an awareness and under-

standing of the significance of Spirituality in Health Care. 

Essays may be sent by regular mail to the address below or via email 

to smhouse@shawlink.ca  Applicants are asked to include a return 

address as well as information about the school he or she attends and 

the date and place of their graduation ceremony. Emailed submissions 

must be sent prior to midnight on the 9th of March.  If submitted by 

regular mail, they must be date-stamped on or before the 9th.  A com-

mittee will announce recipients before April 30, 2012. 

Catholic Health Association of British Columbia 

9387 Holmes Street, Burnaby, BC  V3N 4C3 

 

K OF C BROTHERHOOD BANQUET 

The Fr. DeLestre Knights of Columbus  are hosting their 38th 

annual  Brotherhood Banquet on  Wednesday February  1, 2012  

at the Rutland Centennial Hall.  

Social hour starts at 6 pm followed by dinner at 7 pm . 

There will be a Guest Speaker.  Admission is $15.00. 

It is a great opportunity to meet  members of the many different 

service & fraternal groups in Kelowna. This year we are asking 

our wives to join us . 

TYPHOON RELIEF FUNDRAISER LUNCH 

Join us for Lunch on Sunday, January 29, 12 noon at St. Pius X 

Church. A delicious, home-cooked Chili con Carne lunch will 

be served. “The death toll from one of the country's worst natu-

ral disasters in two decades has risen to 1,249 with about 1,100 

missing. Typhoon Sendong (international code, Washi) sent 

torrents of water, mud, and logs cascading through riverside 

and coastal villages on Mindanao Island in mid-December, de-

stroying more than 10,000 houses and displacing more than 

300,000 people".— Reuters.  All donations will go to the 

Okanagan Filipino Club's Typhoon Sendong Relief Fund.   Fr. 

Rex, who is from the affected area, will send all funds received 

to survivors through Saint Augustine Cathedral, Seat of the 

Archdiocese of Cagayan de Oro. 

ANNUAL WAYNE BEDFORD BREAKFAST 

An annual 16th memorial Wayne Bedford Breakfast and Fund 

will be held on Sunday, Jan. 29 at ICC hall from 9:30am to 

1:00 pm to help raise needed funds for Reach Out Youth and 

Family Services.  Reach Out has served the community since 

1982.  There will be a raffle at the end of the breakfast of 

$300.00 worth of food certificates for those who have made 

minimum $10.00 donations to the Wayne Bedford fund as a way 

of saying, “Thank You”. Everyone is welcome to come and en-

joy a hearty breakfast. For info, call Annette at 250-762-0350 

or 250-496-5654. 

HEY YOUTH!! 

This Friday, January 27th Senior Youth Group (grades 8-12) 

will be taking place at St. Charles from 7-8:30 pm!   

Hope to see you there! 

http://www.iec2012.ie
mailto:250-765-1327
mailto:holyspirit@shawbiz.ca
mailto:holyspirit@shawbiz.ca


    Society of Saint Vincent de Paul St Charles Garnier Conference 

A N N U A L  R E P O R T  F O R  2 0 1 1  

Client Visits: 
During 2011 our volunteers made 336 visits to clients in our area.  Most of the visits were to distribute 
food hampers along with vouchers for fresh milk, meat and produce.   When needed, we also gave out 
vouchers for clothing and bedding from the pro-life thrift shop.  We have given out bus tickets and 
assisted with a wide variety of other requests.  As well, many people phone us for information regarding 
other community resources or services. 

Christmas Hampers: 
Of course this is one of our major activities!  We distributed 80 hampers with food, vouchers, and gifts for 
each man, woman and child on the list.  We were helped by many, many volunteers and want to thank 
each and everyone of you who helped in any way to make this possible.  We thank the students of 
Immaculata Regional High School who donated money raised through their annual “Fast”, the Corporate 
Sponsors and individual Parish Sponsors.  In December we delivered an additional 20 emergency type 
food hampers. 
Good News Bear Campaign: 
We appreciate your generous donations made on our behalf to the Good News Bear Campaign on 
CHBC-TV. 
Kids’ Kapers: 
Through this program we were able to help children from families in need to take part in a sport or 
recreational activity such as soccer, art, gymnastics, swimming, etc. 
Summer Camp: 
Last year we were able to send six children to summer camps at Camp Owaissi on the west side of 
Okanagan Lake which gives them an unforgettable summer experience. 
Snowflake Tea: 
In January we host a special afternoon tea at Sutherland Hills Rest Home.  We provide a light lunch and 
entertainment and spend the afternoon visiting with the residents.  They enjoy it very much.  As well a 
couple of volunteers visit every month to conduct Communion Services for around 10 residents. 
Ozanam House: 
We provide some financial support for this special project which was developed through the co-operation 
of all the conferences of the Central Okanagan.  
Twinning in Peru: 
Our conference is twinned with the Virgen Milagrosa Conference in Peru.  We support them with our 
prayers and with a financial donation 4 times a year which assists them in their works of charity in Peru. 

Inn from the Cold:   
We support them by providing some groceries.  The Inn, which had it’s beginnings at St Charles Garnier 
parish, provides emergency overnight shelter to people who are living on the street during the cold winter 
months.    
Vegetable Garden: 
A few hardworking volunteers planted and tended a vegetable garden again last summer.  Despite 
competition from marmots, deer and gophers the harvest yielded an amazing 3400 pounds of produce!  
This was donated to the Kelowna Food Bank for distribution as most of our clients make use of the food 
bank as well. 
 

We are so grateful to the many parishioners who support us in so many different ways.  Without 

your help we would not be able to carry on the above works of charity or to respond to the many 

requests for assistance.  If you are interested in this ministry we invite you to join us.  Phone 

250-860-2536. 
 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 



 

FAMILY LIFE & YOUTH MATTERS @ SCG 
“The Future of the Church and the World passes through the Family”. (John Paul II) 

 
QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

ADULTS: n what ways do I live out Jesus’s teaching, as I share my life with others. 
CHILDREN: What would I say to Jesus if I spent an afternoon with him?

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY (age 3-9):  
Only 10:30am Masses.  

If you would like to see us offer this at other times please volunteer (Email Christine)   
 

CATECHISM/SACRAMENTS (GRADE 1-7) 
Confirmation Parent’s Meeting 

Monday Jan. 23rd at 6:45pm  
Email: scgred@gmail.com for both Catechism and Children’s Liturgy 

 
TEENS 

Youth Nights now on FRIDAYS  
Juniors (Gr. 6-7) & Seniors (Gr. 8-12) Alternate weeks 

Email Andie (below) for info. 
 

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK 
TEENS: “St. Charles Garnier Youth Group”  

YOUNG ADULTS: “Catholic Young Adults Kelowna” 
UBCO/OC STUDENTS: “FOCUS/CSA UBCO” 

Or Email: scgyas@gmail.com (New for Young Adults) 
 

“A new commandment I give unto you:  
that you love one another, as I have loved you”. (John 13:34) 

 

Kevin (Director of Formation): C: 863-4296 or kishorkevin6@gmail.com (Personal) 
Christine (Director of Family Life): C: 863-1982 or christinekishor@gmail.com (Personal) 

Andie Kowenhouven (Youth Minister): C: 863-3347 or scgyouth@gmail.com  
 

OFFICE HOURS (Generally available for appointments/consultation) 
Christine: Mon./Wed./Fri. 9:00am-3:00pm (Church) 

Kevin: Mon./Wed./Fri. 9:30am-2:30pm (Church), Tues./Thurs: 9am – Noon (Call Cell Phone) 
Andie: always use Email or Cell Phone 

 
PLEASE NOTE: EMAIL IS THE BEST WAY TO CONTACT ANY OF OUR TEAM! 

 

"Agnus Day appears with the permission of www.agnusday.org"  


